
 
 
 

    
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Stephanie Droker 
To: Scott, Todd 
Cc: Jessica Dreier 
Subject: RE: College of the Siskiyous 
Date: Thursday, September 14, 2017 9:25:01 AM 

Hi Todd, 
This will go on the October agenda. 

Thanks, 
Stephanie 

From: Scott, Todd [mailto:tscott8@siskiyous.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 3:08 PM 
To: Stephanie Droker 
Subject: College of the Siskiyous 

Hi Dr. Droker, 

Please find a sub change proposal for the College of the Siskiyous, this is to fulfill a recommendation 
from our comprehensive visit. Also, as I understand it, dates have been established for our follow-up 
team visit on November 6&7? I am the AOL completing the follow-up report, our Board just 
approved it last night, so I am gathering the signatures for the document for submission. Will I then 
be formally notified of the visit so I can begin logistics? 

Todd Scott 
Vice President, Instruction 
College of the Siskiyous 
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